Sorensen Bridge project

The Sorensen Bridge replace-
ment project, at Milepost 2.5 on
Blaine Road, continues to move
forward. The contractor, Holm
II, has been working for the past
year constructing the new bridge
immediately upstream of the
-existing bridge.

The contractor opened road
traffic to the new bridge June 7.
While the contractor installs
guard rails and striping, traffic
will be controlled by flaggers.

Representatives from Holm 11
do not anticipate significant traf-
fic delays during this work. After
the new bridge is complete, then
Holm II will start removing the
old bridge structure. The entire
project is scheduled for comple-

tion this fall.

This bridge replacement was
funded 100 percent by a grant



from the Oregon Transportation
Investment Act awarded- to the
County and the Oregon Depart-
ment of Transportation in 2004.



